From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 10/22/2010 5:13:13 PM

To: Yura, Jane (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY 1 ){Redacte]

‘ Redacted

Cc: Myers, Richard A. (richard. myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Perlstein, Joel T.
(joel.perlstein@cpuc.ca.gov);, Mulligan, Jack M. (jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:

Subject: Add'l San Bruno explosion questions

Please respond fo a
few additional questions we have about the San Bruno explosion.

1) Is PG&E

contemplating or has already proceeded o underground any overhead electric
utility lines located at the San Bruno explosion impact area as well as

re-route Line 132 away from the same area?

2) If so, how would
the costs of such projects be treated (e.g., paid for by PG&E
shareholders)?

Thank
you.

Eugene

SB GT&S 0464841
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